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Special Notes: 
90 Day Notice Required for 
All Resignations! 

Please note Section 9.8.1 of 
our Bylaws regarding       
Resignation: All resignations 
from the Club shall be in 
writing to the Secretary and 
shall not be accepted until 
all dues and obligations of 
such member have  been 
paid.  All members must give 
ninety (90) day notice of 
their intention to resign 
from the Club. 

FCC is Not Reciprocal with 
other Country Clubs! 

We do not have a reciprocal    
agreement with other    
country clubs.  Clubs are not 
able to charge fees back to 
FCC and then bill your    
member account directly.  
Please note this if you are 
planning to travel to other 
clubs. 
 

Welcome New &               
Returning Members 

 

Bobby & Valorie Field 

 

Fayetteville Country Club 
NEWSLETTER  

January  Hours 
We will be closed New Year’s Day 

Friday, January 1st 
 

Tuesday & Sunday: 
Lunch:  11:00am-5:00pm 

No Dinner  
Bar:  10:00am-7:00pm   

 

Wednesday-Saturday: 
Lunch:  11:00am-5:00pm 
Dinner:  5:00pm-8:00pm 

Bar:  10:00am-8:00pm 

Course/Range Hours:                                                     
Course:  Tuesday-Sunday:  8:00am-Dark                     
Range will close at 6:00pm Tuesday & 

Thursday -Saturday.  Wednesday & Sunday, 
close at 5:30pm. 

 

Annual Meeting 
Tuesday, January 26th via Zoom.            

More information to come.   
 

CPI 
On your January 1st statement, you will    

notice a 2% increase to your monthly dues.  
This is based on the Consumer Price Index 

and allows the club to keep pace with       
increasing costs and to avoid periodic 

large dues increases. 

Membership Type:  New Dues as of 1/1/21 
Comb. $351.45  

Comb. II $281.14 

Comb. III $210.85 

Social $108.12  

Non-Resident $183.81  

Century $217.88   
 

 

 



Notes from the Pro: 

Happy New Year!  Looking back at 2020, we are glad for it to end but 
are also very thankful for all the FCC member support!    

We are currently working on the 2021 Tournament Schedule and will 
be releasing it very soon.  Please make sure to take a look and make 
notes on your calendars.  Remember with everything going on there 
may be a few changes throughout the year.   

Thank you to everyone that came out during the Christmas Sale this 
year.  Most of the merchandise in the shop is gone and we are ready 
for the new shipments to start arriving in late February.   

We have a special offer for all the members in January.  Titleist has 
created a couple of special edition custom Fayetteville Country Club 
golf bags.  These bags are available by order only through the month 
of January.  Each bag is $225 and we will place the order at the end of 
January so that the bags will arrive late April/early May.  If you are 
interested in a bag please email Brian at brich@fayettevillecc.com 
today.  You can view the bags below. 

Thank you again for all the support! 

Best, 

Bill Agler & Brian Rich, Golf Professionals 

Cart Plans 
       Please note that Cart 

Plans will automatically renew 
on January 1st unless a written 

notice is received. 

If you are interested in          
participating in the Cart Plan, 
please complete the attached 
form in the newsletter email 

and return to the office at your 
earliest convenience. 

Santa Drive Thru 

Chef’s Cravings: 

I hope everyone had a Merry Christmas!  2021 is upon us, time to get ready for       
another year, which I am sure we are all ready for.  For me 2020 has flown by, we 
stayed busy during all the uncertainty here at the club with to go orders and family 
meals, thanks to the course being open.  It was a different year and we all had to   
make adjustments.  The year had some upsides for me, the biggest being my wife and  
I bought our first house!  It was time to get our own place and finally put money into a 
mortgage rather than renting.  After a year of looking, putting offers in and nit picking, 
we finally found our home!  Hopefully this year has had some positives for all of you 
too! 

I have a new employee, Gabe.  Gabe comes to us from California with a culinary degree 
and is a fellow golfer, so this is a great spot for him.  He will be a great addition to the 
team.  I’ve said before that I like to hire people we can all benefit from.  Surrounding 
yourself with knowledgeable, creative people makes the kitchen a fun place to work, 
where we can experiment and put out great food for you.   

I have done a few menu revisions for the new year.  I will be replacing the Kung Pao 
Chicken, Baked Shrimp Scampi, and the Pesto Chicken Panini.  They are not the        
favorites as of now and I would like to try some new items.  Plus it is going to be 2021 
so why not shake it up a bit!  I’m currently working on menu replacements and        
developing some new recipes, so stayed tuned for that.  We hope you have a Happy 
New Year! Happy 2021!!!!   

                - Chef Levi Zindl 

Prime Rib 
Prime Rib Night will be  

Friday, January 8th 
5:00pm-8:00pm.            

Reservations Required. 

mailto:brich@fayettevillecc.com


Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  

 

  

 

 

 

1 
 

New Year’s 
Day 

Closed  

2 

 

3 

 

4 

Club & Course 

Closed 

5 

 

6 

 

7 

 

8 

Prime Rib 
Night 

9 

 

10 

 

11 

Club & Course 

Closed 

12 

 

13 14 

 

15 

 

16 

 

17 

 

18 

Club & Course 

Closed 

19 

 

20 

 

21 

 

22 

 

23 

 

24 

 

31 

 

25 

Club & Course 

Closed 

 

26 
 

Zoom Annual    
Meeting        

27 28 

 

 

29 

 

30 

 

 

January  2021 

Fayetteville Country Club 
3335 S. Country Club Drive 

Fayetteville, AR 72701 
fayettevillecc.com 

Follow us on Facebook & Instagram:  Search Fayetteville Country Club 

Accounting:  479.443.4144 / Dining & To Go:  479.443.3535 
Events & Membership:  479.443.3131 / Pro Shop:  479.442.5112 


